
Service Announcement 

 

Notice of  
Extension of Roof Top HVAC Installation 

 

George Ashe Library & Community Centre 

Purpose:  Roof Top HVAC Installation 

Duration: Monday, July 7 to Tuesday, August 19, 2025 
 

Heating, ventilating and air conditioning (HVAC) units are being replaced at George Ashe Library & 
Community Centre. Due to the work, temporary cooling will be provided to the Paris and Franklin 
Rooms on the community centre side of the building. All City and Library programs and services will 
continue as scheduled with exception to the Youth Room, which will be closed for the duration of the 
project. The Library will not be affected by this work. Facility rentals will also continue as planned 
during the construction period. 

Portions of the parking lot (highlighted in red) may be temporarily closed at different stages of the 
project to accommodate construction storage. Alternative street parking is available on Rosebank 
Road, north of Old Forest Road. 

 



 

Installation is currently expected to be complete by August 19, subject to suitable weather and 
equipment production and delivery dates. 

 

For information on recreation programming please contact: 
Amanda Rose, Supervisor, Recreation Services 
Community Services Department 
Work: 905.420.4660 ext. 2080 
Email: arose@pickering.ca 

For information on facility bookings please contact: 
Suzanne Moore, Supervisor, Community Services Administration 
Community Services Department 
Work: 905.420.4660 ext. 3228 
Email: smoore@pickering.ca 

For additional information please contact:  
Robin Thornton, Supervisor, Energy Management 
Community Services Department 
Work: 905.420.4660 ext. 5243 
Email: rthornton@pickering.ca 
 
Service Disruption Line:  1.866.278.9993 
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